
UPDATE:  Costa  Mesa  Police
announce missing autistic boy
Diego Garcia has been found
The Costa Mesa Police Department is searching for a 12-year-
old autistic boy, Diego Garcia, who went missing from the 1200
block of Adams Avenue in Costa Mesa.

He was last seen by his parents last night, April 4, 2017, at
approximately 9:00 p.m.

It is believed that he might have been spotted by an OCTA bus
driver in area of South Coast Drive and Harbor Boulevard at
about 3:30 a.m. this morning.

The  boy  has  long  black  hair,  possibly  in  a  ponytail,  is
wearing  a  red  T-shirt,  blue  pajama  pants  and  blue  tennis
shoes.

Anyone with information on his whereabouts is asked to please
contact Detective Sevilla at 714.313.2784.
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